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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 297 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 
3/27 Attempt to Locate East River Rd.  Deputies received a complaint of a family member removing 

another family member from the home without permission. 

Deputies located the family member at an address in the city of 

Buffalo.  

   

4/1 DWI/Alcohol Bedell Rd. @ 

Baseline Rd. 

Deputies received a call of a vehicle operating recklessly. 

Deputies located the vehicle and driver, driver displayed signs 

of intoxication. Field sobriety tests administered and the subject 

was placed under arrest. The subject registered a BAC of .27, 

over 3 times the legal limit. Driver was processed, issued 

tickets, and released to a sober third party.  

   

       

         

    

    

    

 


